
The Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service has a rich history of providing    

educational programs and determining current and future issues facing Texas     

Counties.   

 

In order to make sure that the programs being planned for the future are on target 

and future potential issues involving Polk County are being  addressed, we invite 

your participation in the Texas Community Futures Forum to be held on         

February 12, 2015 from 5:30pm-8:00pm at First Baptist Church of Livingston.   

 

Your opinion is highly valued in our community, so we truly hope you can join 

us.   Our expectation is that the forum will last about two hours, we   understand 

the value of your time.   Dinner will be provided from 5:30pm to 6:00pm and the 

Forum will start at 6pm. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Extension office at     

936-327-6828.   Please RSVP as soon as possible if you will be able to join us.   

Thank you very much for your involvement in this forum, and we look forward 

to seeing you on February 12, 2015. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Polk County Leadership Advisory Board 
 

Educational programs of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension are open to all people without regard to race, color, sex, disability, religion, age or national 

origin, genetic   information or veteran status.  The Texas A&M University System, U. S. Department of Agriculture, and the County Commissioners 

Courts of Texas Cooperating. Anyone needing  special assistance at an Extension Program should contact the Texas AgriLife Extension Office at (936) 327-

6828 at least one week prior to the program or event. 


